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After taking an interest in Beavers these past several years and reading books like 

"Eager: Beavers and why the Matter" I have become an advocate whenever given 

the opportunity.  The value of beavers to restoring our wetlands and mitigating 

drought especially in Eastern Oregon is well worth the effort of passing the bill.  The 

more we can do to support and figure out a way to include Beavers in our 

environment the better off our future will be.  Lyndell Wilken 


